

Telephone: 01902 872180 Website: thomastelfordutc.com Email: info@thomastelfordutc.com

June 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to you from Thomas Telford University Technical College (UTC) in the hope that you will consider us for your child's secondary education. I am incredibly proud to be the Principal of what I believe is a magical school which offers fantastic opportunities for young people from across Wolverhampton. We recognise that this is a very important time in your child's life and your decision on the choice of secondary school can be life defining.

Following a new collaboration with Thomas Telford School we opened our doors to our first cohort of Year 7 students in September 2020. Students have excelled at the UTC and continue to thrive academically through their learning experiences within school.

In September and October, we will run our Year 7 Open Events, they will take place on 15th September, 22nd September and 4th October, places must be booked via our website.

I genuinely do believe that Thomas Telford UTC represents a fantastic opportunity for the young people of Wolverhampton and I would encourage you to apply.

Yours faithfully

Av Gill

Principal